
Letter of resignation  
 
Dear Ola Wiesznieska 
 
The editorial board of the ‘Sustainable organizations’ section has tried to be as patient and 
constructive as possible in order to have a strong section that would contribute to the 
‘Frontiers in sustainability’ journal. In spite of the letter we sent you in October last year, 
there have been a number of unresolved issues that keep on repeating and there is too 
much pressure on all of us (editor-in-chief of the section, associate editors, RT editors, and 
review editors) to carry out our editorial duties with due care.  
 
For these reasons, the signatories of this letter resign from the editorial board of the 
‘Sustainable organizations’ section as of the 12th of May 2023. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Rodrigo Lozano 
Stefan Seuring 
Wale Olayide 
Ubirata Tortato 
Luis Eduardo Velazquez 
Roberto Caranta 
Jussi Kantola 
Kim Ceulemans 
Claudio Favi 
Anet Režek Jambrak 
Jana Dlouha 
Magdaleza Ziolo 
Primiano Di Nauta 
Federica Murmura 
Francesca Renzi 
Maria Jesus Munoz 
Irina Safitri Zen 
Bankole Awuzie 
Ernesto Santibanez Gonzalez 
Cheryl Desha 
Osiris Canciglieri 
Ilija Djekic 
Jose Arturo Garza-Reyes 
Damjan Maletic 
Jill Frances Atkins 
Krzysztof Urbaniec 
Bostjan Gomiscek 
Peter Glavic 
Tomohiko Sakao 
Jordi Segalas 
Stravos Afionis 


